
April 7, 2024 
Second Sunday of Easter | Sunday of Divine Mercy 

ST. JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC CHURCH 
360 PARK AVE      PO BOX 437      CAYUCOS, CA      93430 

Mass Times  |  Sundays at 10 a.m.  |  Saturdays at 5 p.m.  |  Weekdays at 9 a.m.  
Spanish Mass at 6:30 p.m. on Thursdays  |  Rosary at 8:30 a.m. on weekdays 

Adoration on First Fridays after 9 a.m. Mass  |  Reconciliation on First Saturdays at 4 p.m. 

Father Pedro Espinoza, Pastor 
stjosephscayucos@gmail.com    805-995-3243    www.stjosephcayucos.org 

MASS READINGS 

 April 7, 2024 

      Acts of the Apostles 4: 32-35 

      Psalm 118: 2-4, 13-15,  

         22-24 (1) 

      1 John 5: 1-6 

      John 20: 19-31  

MASS INTENTIONS  

 

Sun.    7     Orphans at Helping Hands 
    Children’s Home 

Mon.   8        +Deceased Members  
    of the Derouin Family 

Tue.    9     +Barbara Raben 

Wed.   10     Teresa Bernick 

Thu.    11     Joanne Tobias 

Fri.    12     St. Joseph’s Parishioners 

Sat.    13     Pray for Peace Worldwide 

Sun.    14     Joanne Tobias 

Recent Mass Collections 
  3/21, Thurs. Mass                            $233.00 

  3/23, Sat. Mass     $467.00 

  3/24, Sun. Mass                  $1,822.82 

  Online Donations (after bank fees)  $313.65 

  Total Weekly Collections                       $2,836.47 
 

  

  3/30, Easter Vigil Mass    $390.00 

  3/31, Easter Sunday Mass        $4,127.00 

  Online Donations (after bank fees)        $1,135.00 

  Total Weekly Collections            $5,652.00 

Please Review Your 
Recurring Donations 

     Thank you to all who have set up 
regular donations online. Please log 
in and check that your financial details 
are up to date. The church has been 
unable to process some donations 
because of credit and debit card 
information that had expired. Please 
visit www.stjosephcayucos.org and 
click on “Donate Securely Online” to 
check your account. Thank you. 



   

Robin Matthews Joe & Maria Pascoal Joanne Gregg 

P. Green  Gary & Bonnie Nelson Bill Wetherford 

Joanne Tobias David Boggs Christine Hart 

Glen Bennett George Bellinno Bill Thomas 

Eleanor Murphy Linda Pearson Saichai Smith 

Sonia DeCicco Rita Marie Ayoob Joe Chaves 

Narisorn Bognuda Alba and Allen Beltrametti Judy Preuss  

Bonnie Bowman Innette Starkenburg Justin White 

Donna Pett Stan Piwowarski Plato Sterios 

Paul Georghiou Ernie Gambellin Jerri Fife 

Mallory Hisler Cassey Schoening Katie S. 

Darlene Kelly Butch Rambaud Gary Chance 

Frank Hlavaty Olivia Chance Heidi MacRae 

Terry Mulhall  Linton von Beroldingen  Gertrude Cannon 

Bill Planansky Doris Fields Teresa Bernick 

   

PLEASE 

PRAY 

FOR 

THE 

SICK 

Bingo Help Needed 
     Members of the local chapter of the 
Knights of Columbus are looking into 
starting a monthly Bingo night in the hall 
for the benefit of St. Joseph’s Church.  
     Anyone interested in helping to run the 
game or concessions, please call Bill 
Simonson at 559-250-8531. This is a great 
opportunity to help the parish community 
and its finances. 

Free Food Pantry 
     St. Joseph’s Church has an ongoing  
free food pantry distribution program to 
help those in need.   
     The program distributes free food every 
Friday from 10 a.m. to noon in the 
Community Room. There are no 
prerequisites to participate. Please let 
anyone who might benefit know of this 
free service. 

Holy Week and Easter Thank-You 
     A huge “Thank You!” to all those who helped during Holy Week and Easter as special as 
it is meant to be! Beginning with Fr. Pedro and his homilies, to all those who decorated the 
church (several times), to those who attended rehearsals, and to those who volunteered in 
many liturgical roles. And for the countless good deeds done by people behind the scenes, 
from those who cared for the linens, to those who Spring-cleaned the church, to those who 
cared for the plants, to everyone who helped in any way. Thank You! 
     Our St. Joseph’s family is blessed to have so many people willing to enter deeply into the 
Sacred Mysteries and bring them to life for the whole parish.  
     With heartfelt gratitude, Judy Ann Cross  


